
 

Tuesday 19th October 2021 

ATTENDANCE - If your child is unwell or absent from 
school, please telephone the school by 9.10am daily, 

thank you. 

Class 1 have been practicing their drawing 
skills while looking at changes in the 

weather.  Yesterday was an excellent day 
for drawing the rain! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for the Diary 
22nd October - Celebration Assembly & Harvest Festival from 9am in the village hall 

22nd October - PTFA AGM following on from Celebration Assembly, new members welcome 
25th - 29th October HALF TERM 

Monday 1st November - Nasal flu vaccinations for Reception to Year 6 
Monday 1st November - Open the Books school assembly 

Monday 8th November - School Photo’s (Family groups to include non pupils from 8.45am to 
9.15am in the village hall) 

Friday 19th November - Children in Need (further details to follow from the school council) 

 Class 2 have been learning interesting facts 
about Roman soldiers and they wanted to 

share the following with you all. 
 

The Roman army captured prisoners that were 
sold as slaves. 

 
The Roman soldiers collected the heads of 

their enemies as a trophy after battle. Eugh! 
 

The Roman army were split into groups of 
6,000 men, and made to march over 30 km a 

day! 

 
Following on  with Class 3’s topic of learning about Victorian times, yesterday afternoon their learning intention was to 

reach a valid & substantiated conclusion to an independently planned & investigated enquiry on work houses &         
children’s homes. 

 
“I agree that workhouses are a good way to keep homeless people off the street because they get a home, they get fed, 

they have a bed and a roof over their head.” 
William  - Year 5 

 
“The majority of people think that workhouses are a bad place. I agree that a workhouse is a bad place because they get 

caned, locked in a room at night, they are only allowed to see their parents on a Sunday.” 
 

Keeley - Year 6 



 


